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JASPERJASPER  

COUNTY 4-HCOUNTY 4-H  

FAIR ENTRYFAIR ENTRYFAIR ENTRY   
ALL 4-H PROJECTS you are intending to exhibit at our Jasper Co
Fair MUST be entered through the FairEntry website by June
30th. Enclosed in this newsletter are step by step instructions
for Fair Entry. The website to enter your projects is:
https://jaspercountyindiana.fairentry.com Please contact the
Extension Office with any of your questions at 219-866-5741  

FAIRGROUNDS CLEAN-UP = SATURDAY JULY 12TH 
All 4-H members are strongly encouraged to participate in the pre-fair clean-up day on

Saturday, July 12th, beginning at 8:00 a.m. It takes a lot of people working together to get our
fairgrounds ready for the fair activities. We will be cleaning out the barns and washing

display cases in the exhibit hall. The more people helping, the less any one person has to do.
This makes a great community service project for 4-H clubs. If you plan on 

helping in the barns, push brooms, rakes and shovels come in handy. 
Those helping with display cases should bring paper towels and 

window cleaner if possible.  I hope to see many of you there. 
If enough people show up, we should be finished around noon.

What: 4-H Awards Night 
When: Tuesday, July 8th @ 6:00pm CST 
Where: Exhibit Hall at Fairgrounds 

Be on the lookout for invitations in your
mailbox! If you receive an invitation, that
means you are receiving an award!

Peyton Newman, Extension Educator, 4-H Youth Development

All fair activities are CENTRAL TIME, unless otherwise
stated. Please remember this when entering your

projects/exhibits, or for judging times. Extension Office
Hours: Before and during the Jasper County Fair, the

Extension Office will be closed. We will be moving out to
the fairgrounds on Monday July 14th and will return to the

office on Monday, July 28th. If you need to reach us
during that time, leave a Message on our office phone

866‐ 5741, or with the fair secretary at 866‐7263.

Summer 2025

STEP BY STEP  iNSTRUCTIONS 
CAN BE FOUND ON LAST PAGE

OF THIS NEWSLETTER

FAIR TIME REMINDERSFAIR TIME REMINDERSFAIR TIME REMINDERS



Our ten year members are: Abby Hannon, Audrey Korniak, Braeden Roorda, Brayden Batley,
Brock Hurley, Brock Robinson, Bryce McMorrow, Bryce Waddle, Carly Drone, Chase Van Meter,

Chloe Jordan, Dalton Wilson, Darius Lapsley, David Odle, Dillan Simmons, Eli Meyer, Elijah
Armold, Gabriella McDaniel, Grace Adams, Haley Anderson, Haley Devries, Hunter Drain, Jack

Boer, Jazlyn Steele, Jesilyn Fleming, Jonah Miller, Jonathan Pearson, Katelyn Kros, Kolby
Hathaway, Laurel Clark, Lucas Idlewine, Lydia Redlin, Madison Graf, Madison Parrish, Maggie

Hayes, Mallory Klingler, Michael FitzHenry, Morgan Taulman, Nevan Odle, Peter Wilson, Quentin
Groom, Ryan Kellner, Rylee Sheldon, Sarah Simpson, Taylor Van Meter, Trinity Oliver

 
Last year members who are completing their last year this year include: 

Andrew Schoonveld, Aydin Allen, Brayden Casko, Diego Hernandez-Reyes, Emily Steffan, 
Emily Warren, Jacklyn Lewis, Ryan Bell

Congratulations to our 48 ten-year members for making the

commitment to 4-H for ten years. Check out the ten-year member

display in the Exhibit Hall, for a photo display of all of them and

our Facebook page for individual Senior Spotlight posts. 

Be sure to send a thank-you note to the person or business that
sponsored any trophy, plaque, trip, or other awards you receive this

year. Names should be on the back or bottom of all trophies and
plaques. If you need an address, call the Extension Office. It is through
the generosity of these sponsors that we are able to send you on trips
at no cost and to reward your hard work with such nice trophies. The
4-H Council furnishes thank you note postcards to all award winners.



4-H Building Project
Check-In Procedure 

All non-livestock projects
are checked in at the
Exhibit Hall. 
Take all of your projects to
one of the registration
tables. 
Once they are checked-in,
a Junior Leader will place
them on their respective
table until it is time for
judging. 
Enjoy the rest of your day!
4-H Building Project
Judging Information 
Please check the Insight
book to see when your
project will be judged. 
Judging starts anywhere
from noon-2pm 
If your project is late, it will
be judged but will be
placed on ribbon level
lower



Livestock Auction 
Thank You Posters 

If you sold an animal last
year through the 4-H
Auction at the fair, the

auction committee suggests
that you make a sign or

small poster thanking the
buyer of your animal. This
sign should be no larger

than 11” x 14” (1/4 of a
posterboard). You can

decorate it however you like,
and hang it up by one of

your animal’s pens during
the fair. When people visit

the barns, they will see these
signs, and should realize a
couple of things: who the

people and businesses are
that supported the 4-H

auction, and also how much
the 4-H member (you)

appreciate their support.
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